Special Board of Education Meeting
August 30, 2021
Hedding Grade School Cafeteria

L The special meeting of the Abingdon-Avon CUSD 276 Board of Education was held on
August 30, 2021. The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. with Hess presiding. The
following members were present: Serven, Mason, Brooks, Quinn, Thurman, and Hess.
Mr. Craver joined the meeting at 5:10 p.m.

2, Public Comment —
Dr. Curry, at the request of the Board Member Thurman, read the contents of the Return
to Learn Plan out loud to the Board and Public. Questions and comments were taken
throughout the reading. The Plan presented by Dr. Curry included Language from
Executive Orders 2021-18 and 2021-20 keeping the district within the boundaries of said
Executive Orders. District Legal Counsel, Mr. David Braun, took questions from the
Board of Education regarding quarantine orders.

3. A motion was made by Mr. Serven to approve the Modified Return to Learn Plan as
presented. No second Motion was made. Motion failed.

4. A motion was made by Mr. Quinn and seconded by Mr. Thurman to approve the School
District Resolution authorizing the hiring of special legal counsel to prosecute a lawsuit
against the Illinois State Board of Education. Roll call: Thurman, yea; Craver, yea;
Serven, yea; Mason, yea; Brooks, yea; Quinn, yea; and Hess, yea. Motion passed.

5. A motion was made by Mr. Quinn and seconded by Mr. Brooks to adjourn at 6:28 p.m.
Roll call: Quinn, yea; Thurman, yea; Craver, yea; Serven, yea; Mason, yea; Brooks, yea;
and Hess, yea. Motion passed.
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